
 

 

 

 

Keaton Centre, 5685 Keaton Crescent, Mississauga, Ontario L5R 3H5 
Phone: 905 890-6000 Fax: 905 890-6033 

 

Attention: All Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board Schools 
 
Re: STOPR Transportation Opt-Out form (TFL005) 
 
Date: June 4, 2020 
 
As we all prepare to return to school next September, families will be making many choices including 
how best to transport their children to and from school. 
 
Please note that STOPR has now created a new online transportation "Opt-Out" form (TFL005). While 
this form has always been available in hard copy format, we are very pleased to announce that it is now 
available for parents/guardians to complete online. A link to this form and additional information is 
posted on our website (www.STOPR.ca) 
 
Therefore, if parents/guardians from your school community decide not to make use of the school bus 
this coming September, you no longer have to send us an email, simply direct the parent/guardian to 
the STOPR website (www.STOPR.ca) to complete the "Opt-Out" form (TFL005) online. 
 
By completing the "opt-out" form online, STOPR will receive an electronic copy of the data and will be 
able to remove these students from transportation in our Bus Planner system. This will provide us with 
the most up to date and accurate student ridership data for our September route planning. This 
information has never been so important especially during these unprecedented times when schools are 
closed and also over the summer months leading up to September. (STOPR continues to work with the 
Dufferin-Peel ICT department to ultimately develop an “opt out” feature for schools to use within the 
Trillium Student Data system and more detail will follow once schools re-open) 
 
Please note that parents/guardians can always elect to change their "opt-out" status at any time by 
completing the same online form (TFL005) and selecting the "opt-in" option.   
 
We appreciate your assistance in letting parents/guardians know about this new online “opt-out” form 
by directing them to our website at http://www.STOPR.ca 
 
Thank you. 
 
Roy Wierenga 
Manager of Transportation 
Student Transportation of Peel Region 
Roy.Wierenga@dpcdsb.org 
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